
 

 

Project update 
The Goulburn Solar Farm feasibility study is 
progressing, with CE4G representatives attending 
recent meetings to discuss the establishment of 
governance structures and to consider financing/share 
structure models. 

 

Proposed Goulburn Community Solar Farm site 
The proposed site for the Goulburn Community Solar 
Farm is off Bridge Street, North Goulburn. This is the 
preferred site and outcomes of the feasibility study will 
help determine if the project can proceed to the next 
stage at this location. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Some clearing and preliminary survey works have 
been carried out to assist with the assessment of the 
preferred location. 
 

 

 

Tesla charging station 
Locals may not be aware, but it is largely due to the 
intervention of CE4G’s Peter Fraser and Alex Ferrara, 
acting on behalf of the Goulburn Group, that Goulburn 
was chosen as the location for the Tesla electric car 
charging station, located adjacent to the Visitor 
Information Centre.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
The station was initially to be built further north along 
the Hume Highway, but thanks to Peter and Alex, Tesla 
was convinced to locate the station in Goulburn. 
Electric car drivers are now taking advantage of a 
detour through Goulburn to recharge their vehicles. 

 
Upcoming events 
The next event where you can find out more about 
CE4G and the proposed Goulburn Community Solar 
Farm is the Goulburn Connects Sustainability 
Festival on Sunday 15 November at Veolia Arena. We 
look forward to seeing you at this event. 
 
CE4G has hosted stalls at both the Lilac Country and 
Parkview Markets, and feedback has been 
overwhelmingly positive with most people keen to see 
the project up and running. 
 
If you would like more information now, visit our 
website – www.ce4g.org.au or email us at 
info@ce4g.org.au.   
 
You can also subscribe for regular email updates by 
visiting the website.  

 

NB:  If you do not wish to receive regular updates and newsletters from CE4G, please email us with unsubscribe in the subject line. CE4G respects your 
privacy and will not share your email or details with any third party without your express permission.   
 

Survey pegs on the site 
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Peter Fraser at theTesla charging station. 
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